Alex Powell

From: Liz Mordue < LMordue@northamptonshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 January 2020 11:03

To: Maria Philpott

Cc: ZZZ - Development Control - Group PLL Admin Support (SNC)

Subject: S/2019/1728/MAF (152/154 Watling St East, Towcester)

Dear Maria

Thank you for consulting me on the amendments to the above application. My original comments (dated 3rd Oct 2019) still stand and I recommend an archaeological condition, using the standard NCC wording, to cover the recording of both buildings prior to conversion, and observation, investigation and recording of archaeological remains during development.

Regards

Liz

Liz Mordue
Assistant Archaeological Advisor
NCC Planning Services
Mezzanine Level
One Angel Square
Angel Street
Northampton
NN1 1ED

01604 366192 07824 351768

From the 1st April 2017 we will be charging for archaeological advice. Further details can be obtained from the Planning Services website.

https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/environment-and-planning/planning/planning-policy/archaeology-biodiversity-and-

landscape/Documents/Archaeology%20Charging%20Schedule.%20August%202019%20Final.pdf

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify customerservices@northamptonshire.gov.uk

The information contained in this email and in your reply may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or other legislation and its confidentiality cannot be guaranteed.

This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses. Northamptonshire County Council. http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk
